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| have one last person that wanted their bill to be included 

into the record. David Henry of 380 Agnew Rd., Mooresville, NC 

28117 (The Farms neighborhood) is actively disputing an $1800 

water bill he received in February. His irrigation was not on nor 

did he have any leaks. The usage billed to him was well over 

150,000 gallons. If needed he can provide his billing statement. 

Another example of widespread overbilling by CWSNC. 

Thank you, 

Don Calhoun


